
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Week ending Thursday 1st April 2021 
 
Our learning this week 
In English this week, we have completed our learning around the Little Red Riding Hood story. The 
children planned their own traditional tale, based on the original, and then wrote this story, 
focusing carefully upon non-negotiables along with adverb openers, conjunctions and adjectives. In 
Maths, we have completed mini assessments on our recent learning on multiplication and division and 
have also recapped some money work whereby the children had to use coins in different ways to 
make a given amount. Finally, we recapped some of the shape learning we completed during our 
home learning. 
 
Phonics/Reading 
Please continue to read with your child over the Easter holiday. Some children are not completing 
very much reading outside of school and this can hamper their overall progress.  
 
Homework 
We will not be setting any My Maths or Spelling Shed assignments over the Easter holidays. However, 
your child can still access Spelling Shed to practise some of the word lists. We would also 
recommend children practise their 2, 5 and 10 times tables and Hit the Button (an online game) is 
always a popular way of improving speed in class! 
 
Plant Pot Appeal  

Many thanks for the plant pots sent into school this week. We are still 
happy to accept any late donations in the first week back! The pots 
needs to be small (the kind a small bedding plant would come in) and 
will be used as part of our Science learning after Easter. 

 

 
 


